
 
Happy Toondah Probians on a trip to Great Keppel Island 

 

The Probus Club of Toondah Inc. 
Background 
Probus clubs were the brainchild of Rotary and the formation of our Club in 
August 1989 was sponsored by the Cleveland Rotary Club.  The first formal 
meeting of Toondah Probus was held in Cleveland on 12 October 1989.  People 
outside of the Redlands are sometimes baffled by the name “Toondah” but 

locals know it is the name of a local harbour.  The harbour was named after the steamer “Toondah” 
which was used to survey and beacon channels in Moreton Bay. 

Here is some information about our Club. 
   
Toondah Probus provides opportunities for Senior Members of our community to join in Friendship, 
Fellowship and Fun. 
We meet on the second Thursday of each month in the Bingo Room of the Redlands Sporting 
Club, Anson Rd, Wellington Point QLD 4160 commencing at 10:00 am.  
MONTHLY MEETINGS 
 Each meeting includes reports of activities, morning tea, a Cameo talk by a Club Member and an 
interesting Guest Speaker. 
Many Members then socialise at lunch in the Club dining room. 
SOCIAL EVENTS 
Theatre outings, Activity Groups, Lunches, BBQ’S are organised on a regular basis.  Day trips and short 
over-night trips and at least one longer trip a year are organised to visit interesting sites.  Sometimes 
in co-operation with other Probus Clubs which offers a broader social network.  
FEES 
Joining fee is $15 (once only) and Annual Subscription is $25 and door entry per meeting is $6.  
Please contact us if you require further information. 
Note that we are now a combined club! 
 
New members are warmly welcomed. Please contact us at probus.toondah@gmail.com or phone 
0493 391 753 for more information. 
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